
Jun~; 10, 19.51 

Dear .. ox : 

I discus sod your problem wi t~"1 Bernie Davis. His 

Lab will bG ;::losed in AU,Z LlS t. It would seem t h oro fore boat . 

that upon compl <~t ion of you oou·. R e n AUfl\Wt .) th, ~ou g o 

to Va.r.. CO'lVOr (if you ~0 do Si:i."O) und bo ba.c~t ln Chicago about 

Sep tem ~ r), by whlo>t tlr--1e rot i clc ~houl also bo bac : 2.'~om 

his vacation. 

If upon co~pletion a~ tae H1ace course yo find 

that y ou prefer to spend a. few -,•,oeks w:i th Davis rather than 

take the Aecond course o i':'ered i:;. Co l d Spr j n r: Harbor , you 

mie;ht take up this matter 1i t1J :Ja -'i:J and :zoe how he feols 

about it at the.t tioe. r ::: !1all Loll him that you will come 

and ~ee him in any ce.ce in . 11::? Lab eometimo or othor. 

''ith k1 nd re ards, 

Slnc orely , 



5650 Ellis .r'\venue 

Dr. Maurice S. Fox 
Hopkins Marine Station 
Pacific Grove, C lifornia 

Dear Fox: 

August 1, 1952 

Many thanks for your letter. The way things look now I shall 

spend the month of September in New York .City. When I saw Hotchkiss 

he mentioned that he thought it would be best for you to discuss the situa-

tion with him personally tn New York and that the Rockefeller Institute 

could pay for the expenses of your trip. Vlhy don't you arrange this with 

Hotchkiss and come to New York at your convenience, perhaps during 

the last days of September.? 

I am trying to arrange for Earl Wilson to be put on our payroll 

for six months starting October first. This seems to meet his immediate 

need and we can then decide in October or November just to what extent 

we want to go into this kind of work. Because Mr. Prentice is away from 

Chicago and we were unable to get together, I didn't want him to make any 

commitments beyond the bare minimum, and that is why I proposed to him 

(over a long distance phone call) a six months contract for Wilson at his 

old salary. We ought to pay him more if the arrangement is to be continued. 

You will be able to reach me in September in New York, c/o 

The Conservation Foundation, 30 East 40th St., telephone Lexington 2-6110. 

Sincerely, 

LS/sds Leo Szilard 



.... ....:.e .... . 

THE UNIVERS ITY OF CHICAGO 

CHICAGO 37 ·ILLINOIS 

INSTITUTE OF RADIOBIOLOGY AND BIOPHYSICS 





Professor Maurice Fox 
The Rockefeller Iaatttute 
66th Street and York Avenue 
New York 21, N. Y. 

Dear Maurey: 

Washington, D. c. 
March 3, 1962 

The attached letter is meant f~ you and those others 
whose names are listed in the memo, "The Next Step". I should 
be very grateful to you for reading the attached letter and the 
enclosures, and for advising me as soon as possible whether you 
are willing to serve as an Associate. 

1 hope ve-ry much that you are willing to serve as a 
Fellow and that you are not soing to disqualify yourself from 
serving on the Board of Directors of the Council. 

Eacloaures 

Sincerely, 

Leo S:dlard 

Hotel Dupont Plaza 
Washington 6, D. c. 
Telephone: HUdson 3•6000 

P. S. 1 aan aclosiq the revised and. final versiOn of my speech, 
whleb will be prtated in the April issue of the Bulletin of 
the Atomic Scientists. 

LS 
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